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NEWS FROM PERSONNEL:

New Hire:  Joel Tornquist has been hired as Thomas Koshy's replacement; Joel will start work on July 15, 
2004.

HABITAT FOR HUMANITY HOUSE BUILDING :

The Library is scheduled, along with University Hospital and the Dental School, to work on sheetrock on 
Saturday, August 14th.   Five of our staff are welcome to be part of this effort!  Stop by at Maryanne's  
desk or send an e-mail if you are interested prior to August  1st.  There are some Work-day Guidelines 
that will be distributed to those who volunteer.

A few recommendations from previous workers:  1) wear sneakers, but better yet work shoes, 2) dress 
according to the weather (rain or shine), and 3) bring extra water (a box lunch is provided for each 
volunteer).

PROCUREMENT NEWS:

Items that qualify as gifts (gift certificates, flowers, entertainment tickets) are kind and thoughtful, BUT 
ARE NO LONGER ELIGIBLE FOR REIMBURSEMENT on State and Stony Brook Foundation accounts.

Please, take this into consideration when planning programs whereby you wish to appreciate or reward 
participants who helped in any way. 

JUST FOR FUN:  (Taken from a day-by-day calendar)

To the best of our knowledge, only one other word can be made from all of the letters in the word 
COAGULATED.

Can you figure out what it is?  For the answer keep scrolling down a ways . . . 



CATALOGUED

HAVE A SAFE 4TH OF JULY and enjoy the day off !  Hurray!!




